Nestlé publishes results of external audit in Laos

29/11/2011

Following concerns raised by a group of NGOs about our marketing of breast-milk
substitutes in Laos, we commissioned an independent audit of our practices in the country.

Bureau Veritas, a leading global auditing company, was commissioned to carry out an
independent assurance of Nestlé's compliance with the WHO Code and national legislation
in Laos.

The summary report from Bureau Veritas audit is available on the Reporting compliance
section of this website.



http://www.nestle.com/asset-library/Documents/Library/Documents/Corporate_Social_Responsibility/Nestlé_investigates_allegations_by_NGOs_in_Laos.pdf
http://www.nestle.com/asset-library/documents/r_and_d/compliance/independent_assurance_statement_by_bureau_veritas_laos.pdf

